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BISHOP’S HOUSE
DARJEELING 734 101
WEST BENGAL
INDIA

I am informed that the book ‘Poem of the Man-God’ is
being translated into the Malayalam fanguage in view of its
publication in the vernacular unto the inspiration and spiritual
growth of a greater number of people. The venture is great
but worthwhile, considering the inner worth and popularity
of the book. | wish the efforts of Fr. Louis Koduppana and
his collaborators God’s blessing and every success in the
wider dissemination of the book.

T Eric Benjamin
Bishop of Darjeeling
30th March 1992.




